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JUSTIN AND YOSIIlKO DART 
907 6TH STREET, S.W., APT. 516C 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20024 
202/488-7684 

Thank you for calling me on Saturday. I think it is important to 
dialogue informally about the current issues. The public dialogue 
is polarized and distorted by the perceived demands of poll driven 
politics. 

We as the opinion leader nation - the symbol of humanity's fragile 
experiment with democracy - are making decisions that will have 
profound impact on every human being in the 21st century and 
beyond. If we succeed to create a government, a society that 
fulfills the magnificent potential of science and democracy, we 
will achieve a quality of life that is beyond the wildest 
imagination of utopian fiction. Our failure would give entirely 
new dimensions to the concepts of immorality and tragedy. 

I believe we must create families, governments and cultures that 
are dominated by the concepts of scientific reasoning, and by the 
principles of equal opportunity, free enterprise democracy. 

I believe that success depends on each one of us - each American -
taking full personal responsibility for human rights, productivity, 
health care, education, welfare in our families, our 
neighborhoods, our governments. It won't do any good for me to 
blame Newt Gingrich, Bill Clinton or the "special interests," if I 
fail in my personal responsibilities. I agonize over those 
responsibilities at this time of historic decision. 

I appreciate your personal passion for what you do. 

I will cooperate in any way possible with you and the Senator to 
achieve our common goals. 

God bless you. 

EQUAL ACCESS TO THE AMERICAN DREAM 
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